
Under Construction
Hey Fit Body Family,

Our web team has been working hard to make a new version of
the Owner’s Site, AKA FBBC University.

The new design is truly spectacular. You’re going to find it
so much easier to use, you’ll never get lost looking for
resources, and you’ll finally be able to show your trainers
ONLY the stuff they need to see.

It’s pretty much a total redesign, but once you start using
it, it’ll feel like home. There’s just a few little technical
things we need to get out of the way before we launch it…

We won’t bore you with the details, but basically we’ll have
to take down the certification site while we transfer some
domain names between the old site and the new site.

Here’s the cool part: we set it up so that if any of your
trainers are currently going through the certification, they
will  still  keep  their  progress  and  they  will  be  able  to
complete the certification. Please keep an eye on this page,
and the Fit Body Family Facebook Group for notification of
when that certification will be available.

So really, the only change for you right now is that you won’t
be  able  to  start  new  trainers  on  the  certification  until
November 1st.

Trust us, you’re going to be so happy with the new site on
November 1st. It’s going to be well worth the wait. The new
site is so clean and easy to use that you’ll never get lost on
it and you’ll always know where to find the resources and
information you need.

Plus, it looks cool �

https://archive.fbbcuniversity.com/under-construction/


Thank you for understanding!

– FBBC HQ


